
Brigitte and Brad Tattersall

12 Jamieson Pde Collaroy NSW 2097

21st of February 2021

Chief Executive Officer

Northern Beaches Council

725 Pittwater Road

Dee Why 

NSW 2099

Northern Beaches Council

council@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au

Dear Chief Executive Officer,

Re: 10 Jamieson Pde Collaroy NSW 2097 DA 2021/0006

It is our understanding the residents of 10 Jamieson Pde DA 2021/0006 have been soliciting those that 
submitted a complaint regarding their non compliant DA to withdraw their submission so the submission will not 
have to go to the Development Determination Panel.

A member of the street had already been misinformed by a council representative that to move to the 
Development Determination Panel it only required 4 submissions. After numerous residents consulting with 
professionals we were informed that it required 10 submissions. There have been 10 submissions entered within 
the submission dates. If a DA applicant can persuade those that registered there issues with the non compliant 
structure to reduce the number of submissions below the limit required to move the DA to the Development 
Determination Panel the members of the local community should also be given equal opportunity and 
notification to increase the number of submissions regarding the non compliant DA submission, especially given 
that the notification only went to 8 directly adjacent residents all of whom put in submissions on the non 
compliant DA. 

Can you please provide notification regarding this process and what are the next steps as we have major 
concerns regarding the impact this non compliant DA. 

Thanks

Brigitte and Brad Tattersall

Sent: 21/02/2021 3:28:15 PM
Subject: Re: 10 Jamieson Pde Collaroy NSW 2097 DA 2021/0006


